
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Testament/Injil, John 15:12) 

In Collective Worship this  half term we will be focussing on Easter 

Message from the Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

         I would like to wish all of our families a safe holiday and a Happy Easter!  Please do visit the school website for 

some Easter activities and competitions. 

 School re-opens for all pupils on Tuesday 13th April 21.  From this date, all children should be in full, correct  

uniform, except on PE days when they should be in full, correct PE kits.  Please do check your child’s clothing and  

footwear against the uniform list. 

NHS Track & Trace 

 As a school, we once again have to support the NHS Track and Trace system during the Easter holidays. 

To support me with the requirements from the NHS, to be available for track and trace, I need for you to  

follow these important steps. If your child has symptoms of COVID between school closing on Friday 26th March and 

school re-opening for pupils on Tuesday 13th April  you must: 

1. Contact NHS 111 via telephone or the website to seek advice and to obtain a test.  

2. Send a text message to 07742981451, with your child’s full name, class and contact telephone number for  

yourself, to notify me that your child has symptoms and to notify me of the advice given by NHS track and trace. 

3. Where NHS advise is for your child to be tested, you must then send another text message to 07742981451 

once you receive the test results, regardless of if the results are positive or negative.  

We will publicise the text number on the school website. Please note that this number is not to be used for any other 

purposes.  

 Please note that if a pupil or adult at our school tests positive, we will only be able to notify the close contacts 

we know of in our school.  If you know your child has been mixing with other children or people outside of school, you 

must notify NHS Track and Trace.  This is vital in reducing transmissions in our community. 

 

Have a lovely holiday 

Miss Wright 

http://www.stepneygreencoatschool.com/


 

 

 

 

 

Golden Book Awards 

 

Our Golden Book Award winners are: 
 

RECEPTION CLASS 

Mia—for her excellent progress with her reading. Go Mia!  

Sanjida—for settling in and making lots of new friends  

 
YEAR 1 

Hani—for his marvellous phonics and progress! 

Harley—for his progress in reading. Go Harley! 

 
YEAR 2 

Jack P—for his perseverance with finding quarters in Maths 

Anas—for his RE responses 

 
YEAR 3 

Elian—for his enthusiastic contributions in all lessons 

Ava-Leigh—for fantastic focus and effort in all lessons especially 

English 

 
YEAR 4 

Sophia—for her amazing attitude towards her learning 

Shourabh—for his amazing non-chronological report 
 

YEAR 5 

Sajid—for always being considerate to others 

Asa-Ray–for excellent work and progress in Maths  

 
YEAR 6 

Erin—for working hard in lessons 

Sanjita—for settling in well and working hard 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

For the week Beginning 

15th March 2021 
 
 

           Rec               99.17% 
  

Year 1            98.72% 
 

Year 2  98.55% 
 

Year 3            97.94% 
 

Year 4             98.00% 
 

Year 5  96.88% 
 

Year 6  96.43% 
 

 Whole School     97.98% 
 

 

Well done Reception ! 
 

 

Our target for the whole 

school is 96.5% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


